Town of Bergen Planning Board
Minutes of October 27th, 2016

Bergen Town Hall 
Present: Chairman Fink, Dominick Camelio, Andrew Fink, Kathi McLaughlin, and Lou Romano Alt.

Not Present: Mark Gerhardy

Also Present: Dave Mason, ZEO; Bill Waldruff, David Henry, Michael Lovett and Michael Hammerl

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink. A motion to approve the September 2016 minutes with corrections was made by Kathi McLaughliin, seconded by Andrew Fink, voted and carried. 

Mike Hammerl – Subdivision Finalization. Mr. Hammerl was present at the meeting for the finalization of his subdivision proposal at 6512 North Lake Road. His plan involves subdividing his 172 acre lot into 3 parcels. The first lot contains housing, the second lot is used for agricultural purposes, and the third lot is mainly swamp land and used for recreational purposes. Board members originally thought that the 3rd non-conforming lot would need a variance. After review from the County Planning Board on October 13th, it was noted that the 3rd lot does NOT need a variance because it is part of the land conservation district. The County Planning Board also recommended approval on the subdivision.  A motion to approve the subdivision was made by Lou Romano, seconded by Andrew Fink, voted and carried.
Old/New Business

( Dave Mason stated that he has not heard anything back from 7-Eleven.

( There are local workshops coming up in November

( The Town Board adopted the Comprehensive Plan. The planning Board is requied to review it annually.

No further business was discussed. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Andrew Fink, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and carried. The meeting ended at 7:26 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michelle Smith, Town Clerk

       Don Cunningham, Town Supervisor

       Bill Waldruff, ZBA Chairman

